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From: Katie Dickerson <katiedickerson@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 5:19 PM
To: Lisa Diesslin
Subject: Testimony

Dear LCPR Committee, 

My name is Katie Dickerson and I am 55 years old and have been teaching for 31 years. 28 teaching in 
Hopkins and 3 in NH. As I’am getting closer to retirement I realize the state never made improvements to our 
retirement system. Not only do we have a high contribution rate to TRA, but we don't have a rule and are 
forced to work many more years unless we are willing to be hit with huge penalties. This is not how I ever 
imagined educators would be treated. 
Our daughter received her degree in elementary education and has decided not to teach and I don’t blame her. 
Teaching used to be a profession that was valued and worth going into. Unfortunately this is no longer the 
case unless some major changes are made. 

In my opinion the NRA does not need lowering. It is the penalties that need to be lowered along with adding a 
rule so teachers who have put in their years of service and no longer wish to teach, have a dignified way of 
leaving the profession feeling they made a difference, not run over by a Mack truck.  

I ask you to please reduce the penalties by lowering the reduction factors - Minnesota Statute 354.44 
subdivision 6(e) 2(i)(ii) 

On a separate note, the information being given to you is skewed and not a true “apples to apples” 
comparison. Where are TRA’s numbers coming from? Who are they using for the data being given to you? 
Please look closely at the chart enclosed as this chart shows more accurate data. 

Thank you for your time. 
Sincerely, 
Katie Dickerson 




